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Washington 
Natural Gas 

A Washington Energy Company 

June 15, 1994 

 

J } -I i ~ Pry i,.: ! 
Advice No. 685-F510 

Mr. Steve McLellan 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Chandler Plaza Building 
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Dear Mr. McLellan: 

Washington Natural Gas Company has today submitted proposed tariff sheets under Advice No. 
684-F510 in compliance with Commission Orders in Docket No. UG-920840. The tariff sheets 
reflect a rate redesign and reallocation of revenues among all customers resulting from a cost 
analysis of providing transportation service. 

In accordance with WAC 480-09-330, Washington Natural files with this letter twenty copies of 
direct testimony and exhibits in support of its request. The exhibits include the cost of service 
studies supporting the Company's rate redesign. 

Very truly yours, 

Ronald J. Amen 
Director, Rates and Special Studies 

enc. 

Washington Natural Gas Company 
815 Mercer Street (P.O. Box 1869), Seattle, Washington 98111, (206) 622-6767 
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